
Please note the following change to
North Satellite Bagwell

EFFECTIVE SUNDAY 6/27/21
the remainder of the North Satellite

bagwell will re-open for operations. This
includes a major change to traffic

patterns, especially between Gates N15 &
N16. Please utilize the traffic patterns

identified below in the drawing, signage
and markings will be added to the bagwell

in the coming days.

FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff

Contact Us


